Submitter: Richard Eads

On Behalf Of:

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025

Please STOP! Every day we hear about new and very unnecessary expenditures and taxes that make Oregon less desirable as a place to live and do business. In recent memory, the postage paid mail voting.....public union strikers getting unemployment and now this! More taxes...more fees. Please help build up our state and make it a better place to live by encouraging free enterprise and investment. Thank you!